
Club Meeting Minutes 
January 5, 2023 

Held at the FW Botanical Gardens 

President, Kevin Guiles called the meeting to order at 7:00. There 
were 11 in person attendees, and 2 via ZOOM. 
 
Door prizes were awarded. 
 
All members approved the December meeting minutes, which were 
sent out via email. Walter presented the financial report which were 
approved. 
 
The club was thanked by the Fort Worth Ronald McDonald house for 
its generous toy donations for the Christmas holiday season. Thank 
you to the Smith and Davis families for dropping off the donations. 
 
The annual Awards Banquet will be held on Saturday February 4th 
starting at 6:00pm. BBQ and some sides from Railhead will be 
provided. Members are encouraged to bring desserts and any special 
sides they would like to contribute to the meal. Drinks will be provided 
by the club. Walter will be sending out a confirmation email to get a 
head count. Guests are welcome with a $15.00 donation payable at 
the door. 
 
Fred Watson has donated his Numismatic library to the club. Walter is 
working up a spread sheet to show the valuations of the various 
books. 
 



There are two coin shows coming up. Cowtown is January 13-14th and 
the Houston Money Show is January 20-21st. 
 
In lieu of an Educational Program members brought in their Show and 
Tell items. 
 
Kevin showed 2 irradiated Dimes from the 50’s-60’s. These were 
souvenirs handed out at the American Museum of Atomic Energy.  

  
 
Chris shared a neat doll made using Chinese Cash coins.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Danny showed us Gun Money from Ireland, Roman coins from Egypt 
and a ship wreck coin. 

  
 
A Raffle was held. 
 
Kevin conducted the auction of 12 items. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:00pm 
 
 
 

 

 


